
Bus Driver Shortage 

You may be aware that there is a state and nation-wide shortage of bus drivers.  We 

recently entered into an agreement with Manchester Transit Authority (MTA) to assist 

after school sports and activities.  MTA informed us last week that they, too, are finding 

it difficult to meet the demand. As such, they will no longer be offering their services 

effective 10/9/18.  Bedford is working to craft a solution for our transportation needs. 

Click ​HERE​ if you are interested in driving! 

 

 

http://track.spe.schoolmessenger.com/f/a/eOADQO3B3KQIj_nIHcOpTg~~/AAAAAQA~/RgRdlmiRP0SraHR0cHM6Ly93d3cuZ29vZ2xlLmNvbS9zZWFyY2g_cT1TVEErZW1wbG95bWVudCZvcT1TVEErZW1wbG95bWVudCZhcXM9Y2hyb21lLi42OWk1N2owbDUuNzM0Nmowajgmc291cmNlaWQ9Y2hyb21lJmllPVVURi04JmlicD1odGw7am9icyNodGlkb2NpZD1kU2tGa3U5Q1M3cC10QWU0QUFBQUFBJTNEJTNEVwdzY2hvb2xtQgoAABE1tVsq2lZPUhBsYWZlbWFuQGtwbWcuY29tWAQAAAAB

